
HOUSE COMPETITION:

During tutor time this week tutees filled in thankyou
notes for members of staff in school. They were also
encouraged to consider random acts of kindess they
could do for students such as opening doors, asking
people how they are and smiling at a student they do
not know. The thankyou notes were wonderful to read
showing how highly students think of the adults in
school who work really hard to support and educate
them. The rewards and celebration theme continued
with lots of certifcates awarded on the final day.

AWARDS ASSEMBLY

HAPPY 

On the last day tutor time was spent
giving out a huge number of subject
awards to those students nominated by
staff. The whole school assembly then
recognised lots of successes including
those with high numbers of achievement
points and extra curricular recognition.
A very positve end to the term.

THIS WEEK'S THEME:

PERSONAL
DEVELOPMENT
NEWS
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Nothing but the best

The final week of the term despite being shorter has been a busy one. We have had the theme of
celebration and recognition to end the term in a positive way. The bespoke personal development
workshops that we have had running throughout the half term based on “Healthy Relationships”
and “Social Media Use”, concluded and have been a success. Key Charity who have delivered
these will be back in July for our PHSCE day to deliver “Healthy Relationship” input to year 9.

CELEBRATION AND RECOGNITION

NATURAL HIGH

On Wednesday the year 7 students engaged in the
Natural High program; a fun, interactive and
musical performance. Encouraging young people
to reject all negative forms of anti-social
behaviour such as taking drugs and gain a 'Natural
High' from using their own talents whatever that
may be focusing around three main areas of
music, sports or academic achievement. 

HOT 
CHOCOLATE

Hot Chocolate with Mr
Lewis this week was to
say well done to those
who have been
working as reading
mentors.

School will now be closed
for the Easter break and
re-open on Monday 15th
April. We wish all of our
students and their families
a happy Easter break.


